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This week has been assessment week for Year 1 and Year 2.  

They have all tried their absolute best and have done themselves proud.  

The KS1 team are certainly very proud of them! 

 

Next week is a very exciting week as we are having duck eggs delivered. The children will get chance 

to watch the ducklings hatch and will have the responsibility of looking after them for the week.  

 

On Thursday 28th, a theatre company are coming in to do a performance and workshops with all of the 

classes in school. 

 

A polite reminder that every child should have a P.E kit in school please. 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

Support with your Aspens registration in school 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th at 8:45am – 9:45am 

2P assembly – Wednesday 27th March 

KS1 celebration assembly – Friday 29th March 

2F assembly – Thursday 4th April  

Parents Evening Tuesday 2nd April and 

Thursday 4th April - Please book online 

Break up for Easter 5th April at 2pm 

Summer Term starts at 8:55am on 23rd April 

 

 

 

 

  

Homework 

Year 1: 

Comprehension Page 23 

My Maths online 

Year 2: 

Comprehension Page 28 & 29 

Maths: Please complete maths sheet 

Spellings: We are now on a new scheme 

called ‘Spelling Shed’. Please check your 

child’s book bag for the list. 

 

Reading – Please can books and reading 

records back in every day. Thank you. 

 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – 

chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614  

 


